
 
 

   

 
 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 58 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/20  

  

 

15 December 2020 

 

 

 

Cancel Notice to Mariners No. 39 of 2019 - re - Works in progress - Breakwater at 

Il-Ponta tal-Qrejten in Il-Bajja ta' Marsaxlokk 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 36 - Marsaxlokk. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the works on the 

breakwater at Il-Ponta tal-Qrejten in Il-Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk, has been completed.  

 

Therefore, Notice to Mariners No 39 of 2019 - re – Works in progress – Breakwater at Il-

Ponta tal-Qrejten in Il-Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk, is hereby CANCELLED. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


